
 

 

 

 

 

 

Cir no: HBT ATH/GEN/70/24-25 Date: 20/01/2025 

 

Invitation to complete the Student Feedback Form  

 

Dear Students, 

We kindly invite you to fill the Student Feedback Form. Your feedback is highly valued, and your 

responses will play a crucial role in helping us enhance the quality of education and the overall 

learning experience. 

Please access the feedback form using the link below: 

https://forms.gle/YTiVTRYPJ8g3ZBMu8 

We would appreciate it if you could complete the form by Wednesday, 22nd January 2025. 

Your participation is greatly appreciated, and please be assured that all information you provide 

will remain confidential. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

 

 
 Regards, 

 

Principal 

Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 

https://forms.gle/YTiVTRYPJ8g3ZBMu8

